
Not Receiving Email Notifications? 
 

DPRA periodically sends out group emails to its members informing them about 
DPRA news and events. We get a few emails back as rejected by some email 
providers in an attempt to protect their customers from SPAM. The problem is in 
their attempt to block SPAM they inadvertently block some legitimate emails. This 
started as an AOL problem but we have seen an increase with Q.Com and 
Yahoo.com.  If your provider is blocking emails from DPRA you may be able to 
eliminate the problem by adding denver@dpra.info  to your safe senders list 
 and / or your address book. 
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